PoinseTTIA ORDER FORMS

If you would like to order a poinsettia this
Christmas season in honor or memory of a
special person or event, please be sure to fill out
the order form inside of the worship

bulletin. Please return all forms to Kate

Minnick’s mailbox in the Welcome Center by
Thursday, December 13t.

FLC Booxk Discussion Group

'The Book Discussion Group will kick oft the
new church year with a discussion of “Future
Faith: Ten Challenges Reshaping Christianity
in the 21st Century” by Wesley Granberg-
Michaelson. Join us this evening at 6:30 PM
at the church.

Also, we will celebrate the joy of Christmas by
reading “The Book of Joy: Lasting Happiness
in a Changing World” by Dalai Lama XIV and
Desmond Tutu, both winners of the Nobel
Prize as well as great moral leaders of our time.
Two great spiritual masters share their own
hard-won wisdom about living with joy in the
face of adversity. 'The club will meet Sunday,
January 6, 2019 at 6:30 PM here at First
Lutheran.

If you can’t make the January meeting but
would like to join us for faith dialogue and
tellowship in 2019, make sure to pick up the
reading list on the bulletin board in the
Welcome Center. Everyone is welcome!

ApvENT Corree Hours

Sundays, December 9th & 16th, we will have

| Advent Coffee hours following each service!

Bring a dish to share, and enjoy an expanded
coftee hour as we celebrate the Christmas
season! No sign-up necessary, just come and

enjoy! For more information, contact Jacob

Weber or Shelagh Humphreys.
Curistmas PAGEANT

Come see the Best Old Fashioned Christmas
Pageant ever! First Lutheran’s Children’s
Sunday School will present our pageant on
December 16th in the sanctuary during the
Sunday School hour from 9:45-10:45 AM.
There will be a dress rehearsal for all
participants on Saturday, December 15th,
from 9:00—11:00 AM beginning with
costuming on the 3rd floor. There is also an
important one hour rehearsal for grades 1-6
during Sunday School on December 9th,
while younger students attend their regular
classes. In addition, we are looking for
children who would like to play a musical solo
as part of the prelude to our pageant. Please
contact Amy Hood to confirm your child’s
participation, any interest in playing an
instrumental solo, and if you have questions
contact Amy Hood at rhood7@cox.net.

Please note that there will be no classes for
children on December 23rd or 30th.



ApuLt C1LASSES
9:45 —10:45 AM
Second Floor Bible Study

'This study group meets in the

Conference Room on the 2nd floor. Today’s
class, “God’s World and God’s People —
(Genesis)”, will be led by Bill Newlon.

Doughnuts & Discussion
Conducted by Paul Jersild and Eric Peterson,

we will be discussing racism in America. Itis
our response to the racial turmoil in our
country today, recognizing the importance of
a thoughtful, authentic response on the part
of white Christian citizens. Members of St.
Mary’s Catholic Basilica, the African
American congregation that we are relating
to, will join us on occasion. All are welcome;
class meets in Strickler Hall.

Worship Matters

'This class is for those who want to dive more
deeply into the story of faith expressed in each
Sunday’s texts. Daily Scripture, hymns, &
seasonal liturgy shifts will be discussed in the
nave with Pastor Mims and Pastor Goeres.

Mip-WEeEek BisLE STUDIES

Men’s Bible Study meets at 7:00 AM on
Wednesday at Charlie’s Café. John Faircloth
leads the group.

Women’s Bible Study meets Wednesday
afternoons at 2:00 PM at the home of Clara
Strehlow. We are currently studying the
Revelation of John. For more information,
please speak with Pastor Mims.

CHILDREN’s SUNDAY ScHOOL
9:45 —10:45 AM

3’s, 4’s, 5’s, and Kindergarten attend Little
Praisers in the Children’s Gathering Room on
the second floor.

1st— 3rd grades will attend Children’s Choir

in the Music/Choir room on the second floor.

4th—6th grades go to their classroom on the
third floor (#301) or Children’s Choir.

3 & 4 year olds #203
4’s, 5’s, & Kindergarten #202
1st—3rd #209
4th—=6th Grade #301

YourH CLASSES

Confirmation

7% and 8™ grade confirmation students will
meet in room #211. Contact Wil Thompson
at wiljen.thompson@verizon.net with any
questions.

Youth Sunday School

All 9th-12th graders are invited to Youth
Sunday School in the Youth Room on the
second floor! Come for the fun and fellowship
and stay for the great discussions about how
strong faith and God’s word can help us to
worry less and be happy!



FroraL VoLUNTEERS NEEDED

We're looking for a few volunteers to help
arrange the weekly altar flowers and rearrange
them after worship for delivery to members
and shut-ins. Training is provided. If
interested, please contact Janine Brown at 739

-1309 or j9brown1418@gmail.com.

OnNLINE GIVING

Are you an "online" giver — or would you like
to become one? First Lutheran has electronic




